
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

No. WBPRB/NOTICE - 18/2020 [CONS.-19 & JW-19] 
 

In view of withdrawn of Statewide lockdown on 28.08.2020 by the Government of 

West Bengal, vide. Memo. No. 289-CS dated 12.08.2020, the schedule of Interview 

in respect of 29.08.2020 has been preponed to 28.08.2020. Candidates under all 

Range Recruitment Boards are advised to report for their Interview as per the 

following schedule. 
 

Name of Range 
Recruitment Board 

Previous date 
of Interview 

Revised date of 
Interview 

All Range 
Recruitment Boards 

29.08.2020 28.08.2020 

 

RECRUITMENT TO THE POSTS OF CONSTABLE IN 
WEST BENGAL POLICE - 2019 & WARDER/FEMALE 
WARDER UNDER DIRECTORATE OF CORRECTIONAL 

SERVICES, GOVT. OF WEST BENGAL, 2019 
 

West Bengal police recruitment board 

araksha bhaWan (5TH FLOOR), 6th cross road, 
 block - dj, sector - II, salt lake city,  

kolkata - 700 091 
 


